
 
 

 

Ref-No. BJC-SET 2565-004          

 

February 25, 2022 

 

 
Subject: Notification of Contract Signing 

 

To: President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

BJC Heavy Industries Public Company Limited (hereinafter referred to as “the company”) is pleased to inform 

the SET that the Company has officially agreed with the client to resume the two separate packages under 

the project name “CRISP” respectively and simultaneously. 

In addition to the existing contract values before the suspension took place in 2020, the company has now 

revised and increased the re-starting contract from this project which the total project value is currently at 

THB 3,200 million.  Moreover, the company shall also have the right to receive the incentives in case of 

achieving the milestone progress for the modular package. 

The contract involves two work scopes of modularization and pipe spool for CRISP Project which is about oil 

and petrochemical industry, located in Singapore.  Furthermore, the project period will start from 1Q2022-

4Q2023. 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 
Best regards,  

BJC Heavy Industries Public Company Limited 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Seung Woo Lee 
Deputy Managing Director 
 


